
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please can we ask that your child brings a bag with a spare set of named clothes to leave on their pegs for 

the term in case of any accidents, thank you. 

Can we also ask that whilst the weather is so warm and sunny that children please come to school with a 

named sunhat as we do spend quite a bit of time outside, many thanks.  Sun cream should be applied at 

home.  

If your child has a packed lunch and you send them with grapes, please ensure that you cut them in half 

lengthways. Thank you. 

Can we also remind parents/carers Ladybirds are collected from the main office and Butterflies from the 

cloakroom door at 3.10pm.  Both classes are dropped off at the cloakroom at 8.45am. 

Many thanks 

Foundation Staff  

 

 

 

 

 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please can we ask that your child brings a bag with a spare set of named clothes to leave on their pegs for 

the term in case of any accidents, thank you. 

Can we also ask that whilst the weather is so warm and sunny that children please come to school with a 

named sunhat as we do spend quite a bit of time outside, many thanks.  Sun cream should be applied at 

home.  

If your child has a packed lunch and you send them with grapes, please ensure that you cut them in half 

lengthways. Thank you. 

Can we also remind parents/carers Ladybirds are collected from the main office and Butterflies from the 

cloakroom door at 3.10pm.  Both classes are dropped off at the cloakroom at 8.45am. 

                    Many thanks 

Foundation Staff 

 


